## 2015-16 Desserts for the Shepherd's Kitchen

We are assisting the Presbyterian Church by providing desserts for the Shepherd's Kitchen, which is an event they started a number of years ago.

We have volunteered to provide desserts for 30-40 people on the second Thursday of each month. Please include something for the diabetics also. The food is served from 5-6PM in the Presbyterian Church basement. There is a parking lot on the south of their church; park there and then go down the stairs to get to the basement. There also is parking on the east side; park there and go in the door that is marked.

The name of the individual volunteers will be included in the monthly church newsletter as well as the weekly bulletin preceding each date as a reminder. Phyllis Abbot is the resource person for this event, so call her if you have questions. Her contacts at the church Carol Funston @ cjfunston@embarqmail.com and Diane (Ron) Brown, 660-582-8218.

Sept. 10 <sup>th</sup>	Joe Richardson	Phyllis Abbott
Oct. 8th	Pam Myers	Lesley Oddi
Nov. 12th	Phyllis Abbott	Marilyn Bettis
Dec. 10th	Joe Richardson	Twyla Hazen
Jan. 14th	Lesley Oddi	Liz Mandrick
Feb. 11th	Jean Memken	Pat Bobzien
Mar. 10th	Liz Mandrick	Twyla Hazen
Apr. 14th	Jean Memken	Marcia Droegemueller
May 12th	Joan Tullberg	Mary Ann Zanzie
June 9 <sup>th</sup>	Karla Roush	Kristy Giermann
July 14th	Marie Walsh	Pam Myers
Aug. 11th	Twyla Hazen	Sherry Bougher